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18 March 2020 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

In light of current Government advice we will be postponing the planned Duke of Edinburgh 

expedition (27-29 March). 

We will be looking to re-arrange this expedition at a date some point in the summer term, 

dependent on further advice. 

If you have any queries, please contact me on Jamie.Harlowe@thebourneacademy.com  

 

Kind regards 

Mr J Harlowe 
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